

C. Dewse: Headteacher
BA (Hons), PGCE, National SENCO Award, NPQH

P. Pavey: Deputy Headteacher BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH, FCCT

J. Gunn: Deputy Headteacher BSC (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

CDE/CMS

September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: EARLY CLOSURE - Wednesday 25th September

To allow time for staff and pupils to prepare for our Open Evening the school will close at 12.45pm on Wednesday 25th September.

Pupils can make their own way home or they are welcome to stay in our supervised provision until 3.15pm. The 935 and 936 bus will arrive at school at 12:45pm instead of the normal time of 3:15pm. Food will be available for any pupil who wishes to have a meal.

In order to organise catering for the day your son/daughter's Form Tutor will be asking them to confirm their intentions for the day.

Yours faithfully

(Dewse.

C Dewse Headteacher













